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I wanted to voice my strong support for HB 2738.  As a nurse practitioner, the risks of 

lead exposure, especially to children, are very clear and well-established.  As 

someone who lives close enough to the Portland International Raceway to be able to 

hear the racecars on certain days, I am concerned for the exposure to lead to the 

children in my neighborhood and so many nearby neighborhoods.  Please do the 

right thing and ban the use of lead gas at the PIR!  Thank you so much!  Tim Crump, 

MSN, FNP 


